28 October 2022

Statement from Nine Entertainment spokesperson:

The interviews with Charlie Teo across radio and television following the
investigative report on 60 Minutes and in The Sydney Morning Herald and The Age
were handled appropriately by all our people. Any connections were declared and
Mr Teo was interrogated independently in each instance without bias. The audiences
for Channel 9, 2GB, The Sydney Morning Herald and The Age were all presented with
the relevant facts to make up their own minds about the circumstances around these
stories and that is our role.

Any individuals who have ambassador roles with Charlie Teo make their own
decisions on these matters.



